
 

 

BOOSTERTHON 2021 
 

We are excited to bring Boosterthon back for Spring 2021 – now with a Just Dance  

music video style format! We missed this fun activity last year! Watch for info soon 

on how the program will work this year!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Join us for our next                              
Camp Chameleon Workday 

Saturday, Jan. 23   
9-11am                           

(rain date: Jan. 30) 
 

 

 

The creation of the 2020-2021 yearbook is 

underway! The PTA Board has opted for a 

modified format from previous years, which 

will be a better representation of our 

current situation.  Be on the lookout for 

information soon on how to order 

yearbooks and ads, as well as how to 

submit photos of your child(ren)! Do you 

have photos you want included in the 

yearbook? Email them to: 

carpenterelementaryyearbook@gmail.com 

and include your child's name, grade, and 

teacher with your photos! 

PTA News 
VIRTUAL 

Carpenter Spiritwear is always available 

online at: 

carpenter.memberhub.store/store 

THANK YOU to all who have helped 

support the PTA during this schoolyear! 

Every little bit helps, and we are grateful 

for the contributions we received in 

November and December thanks to our 

virtual Book Fair, Ruckus spirit nights, 

and Andia’s ice cream sales.   

***** 

We also appreciate the ongoing income 

from the R City Rocks program.   Simply 

text your receipt from the a participating 

business to carpenter@rcityrocks.com 

and the PTA will receive 5% of your sale!  

Visit carpenterpta.net for details. 

 


